
January 4, 2019

Dear friends,
 
This Sunday at 9:00 a.m. in the Meade Room we will have our first in a series of town
hall-style meetings to talk about the future of our Fowler House. These meetings will
be followed with additional opportunities to meet together on Sunday, January 13 at
11:30 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. I look forward to seeing you at one or all of these meetings.
In coming weeks, we will announce future meetings we need to continue the
conversation.
I hope you have read the articles and other materials that have been published in the
last few months about Fowler House (all captured on our website) and come ready
with questions about this exciting time for the future of our parish.

Blessings,

The Rev. Dr. Noelle York-Simmons, Rector

STAY CONNECTED

 ​  ​  ​

https://www.historicchristchurch.org/about-us/fowler-house
https://www.facebook.com/christchurchalexandria
http://www.twitter.com/historiccc
https://www.instagram.com/chirstchurchalexandria

